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“Roots to grow; wings to fly.” 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Governor Announcement 

Ofsted Inspection 16-17th October 2018 

On behalf of the Head Teacher and her staff, the governors are pleased to announce that following last 

months’ Ofsted Inspection, Tattenhall Park Primary has achieved a very fair result of Good. Although pupil 

outcomes have reduced since our previous inspection, the inspectors were clear in their judgements that 

despite having undergone significant changes; from whole scale replacements to the board of governors, 

leadership team and teaching staff, as well as undertaking a complex and challenging building expansion 

project; the school has been able to implement strong leadership and updated teaching standards that are 

now starting to show an improving and positive impact on attainment. 

For the governors, the inspection was welcomed and came at a timely moment for us. We have been working 

very closely with our Head Teacher over the past 18 months to implement a new school development plan; 

and the inspector’s judgement provided confirmation of the school’s assessment of its position and strategic 

direction. We recognise that our teaching needs to challenge the most able to reach higher standards in all 

key stages; we need to develop strategies to improve pupils’ accuracy in spelling, punctuation and grammar; 

and our teachers must be given the opportunity to develop subject knowledge to plan work which develops 

pupils’ skills in the areas of geography and history. All these points will now provide focus for our governance 

this coming year. 

We firmly acknowledge and recognise that there is still much work to be done and no doubt some challenges 

ahead. However, the governors are extremely confident that, with the expansion now complete and the new 

teaching staff bedded in, the school is greatly refreshed to provide a strong and successful learning 

environment for all our pupils and to continue our journey. 

Roots to grow, wings to fly. 

The full report can be found on the school website at 

 http://www.tattenhallpark.cheshire.sch.uk/serve_file/298049 

 

Kind regards, 

The Board of Governors 

Tattenhall Park Primary School 
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